From the Desk of the Editor

Seeing off a year with satisfaction is always enduring. We at CIJMR are glad for the year 2022. The journey from its
inception to one year's completion will always be cherished. With the passing of time, we were able to Borden and
enrich the scope and domain of CIJMR, thanks to the contributors and users.

In the present issue, we have tried to meet the expectation of our users by proving articles under editorial, CME,
Original research, case reports, and crossword.

The editorial on 'Self-sampling as women empowerment' is magnanimous in discussing the ever-pertaining issues
of putting 'people’s health in people’s hands’. The CME on ‘How to Deal with Sample Size Exploration and its
reporting in Clinical Research?’ has once more emphasized the significance of sampling in medical research which
the medical community more often than not has tried to sleep over.

The original research papers ‘Association and Correlation of Laboratory Investigation Values and Disease Outcome
among COVID-19 Patients in a Tertiary Care Medical College in India’, and Microbiological Profile and Antimicrobial
Resistant Pattern among Isolates from Bloodstream Infection in a Tertiary Care Hospital are both quality papers
that we are sure will draw the attention of readers from across the globe.

The case reports are interesting clinical materials worth a read. The present issue has some engaging ones. ‘Small
Cell Neuroendocrine Carcinoma of Cervix: A Rare Case Report’, ‘A Case of Mixed Connective Tissue Disorder in a
Young Female’, and ‘Post COVID-19 Vaccine-associated Complications” will not disappoint.
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Executive Editor



